
Sterilization and Infection Control Escort the Clinic 

— ¬¬ International Day of Sterilisation Sciences, CSSD of 

Nanjing Drum Tower Hospital 

 

Introduction 

Central Sterile Supply Department (CSSD) is a key department for preventing nosocomial 

infections and ensuring medical safety and quality. It is the "heart" of the hospital and is 

responsible for the cleaning, disinfection, sterilization and supply of all reusable medical devices 

in the hospital every day. It can be said that CSSD is a necessary guarantee department for all 

medical activities in the hospital. 



 

 

 

  



Every April 10th is established as "International Day of Sterilisation Sciences" by the World 

Federation for Hospital Sterilisation Sciences (WFHSS). In this festival, WFHSS calls on global 

CSSDs to open its department to the outside world, and invites relevant doctors, nurses and 

other members who are involved in the work to visit CSSD, which is committed to publicizing the 

entire process of medical device reprocessing and related sterilization science knowledge. 

 



 

 

 

 

In response to the call of WHFSS, on the afternoon of April 8th, CSSD of Nanjing Drum Tower 

Hospital launched an open house day event. This is the second time that the CSSD of our hospital 

has organized such an event. This time, head nurse representatives from 15 clinical departments 

in the hospital were invited for visit and communication. 



 

 

Attendees signing-in 

During the open house day, the CSSD staff first took everyone to visit the department and 

introduced the strict regional settings of the CSSD, including the decontamination area, 

inspection, packaging & sterilization area, and sterile storage area, etc., and fully demonstrated 

the process of medical instruments including receiving, cleaning , disinfection, inspection, 

packaging, sterilization and distribution. 



 

  

In addition, in order to let everyone fully understand the effectiveness 

and safety of the supply and use of sterile instruments, the event also 

carefully designed a fun game-Spot the Differences, and 30 

"problematic" sterile instrument sets were prepared in advance. We 

invited the visiting head nurses to find out the problems. Through careful 

inspection and discussion, all "problems" were found. 

 



 

 

 

 

  



After the visit, the head nurses of various departments actively put forward specific suggestions 

for the work of the CSSD, and wrote their ardent expectations and sincere blessings on the wish 

card. Through this open house day event, the understanding and trust between the CSSD and the 

clinic have been deepened, and the progress of the work of the supply and demand sides has 

also been promoted. 

Disinfection and sterilization are about health and safety. The whole hospital will continue to 

work together to deliver health and safety to patients and to the general public. 

 

 

 

 


